To,

The Registrar General

High Court of Judicature at Allahabad

Allahabad

Sir,

I most humbly submit that I am posted as Chief Investigating Officer in
Lokayukta Office, Uttar Pradesh, Lucknow since 17th August, 2020. I am
submitting my property statement for the financial year 2021- 22 and 2022-23
forthwith.

Kindly present my statement before the Hon'ble Court for kind
consideration. I will always be indebted for your kindness.

Yours Faithfully,
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Chief Investigating Officer
Lok Ayukta Office,
Uttar Pradesh, Lucknow.
ID No. 1650



